

FOUR-ON-THE-SNOW Newsletter

Made in the USA since 1942

NO ROAD TOO STEEP



Tucker Sno-Cat® is currently at the Oregon State Fair in Salem, we make up part of the vehicles being displayed at the GK MACHINE booth. They are located in Donald, Oregon and supply some of our subcomponents. Co-owner Gary Grossen has helped the fair board increase the quality and expectations which is evident in the exhibits, food, and entertainment. The fair is very well attended this year with something for everyone. Go to www.oregonstatefair.org and check it out!

It runs through Labor Day where you can see our 1931 Tucker Motor Sled and a 2010 Model 2000XL Tucker-Terra®. Inside the booth are a lot of pictures and a video.

MAINTENANCE SEMINAR SEPT. 7-8

\$295 per person. Call or email John Meilicke 541-779-3731 / john@sno-cat.com for details.

Tucker Sno-Cat® Corporation 2872 S. Pacific Hwy Medford, OR 97501 www.sno-cat.com (541) 779-3731 Toll Free (866) 766-2281